
STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 
 

City of Newcastle upon Tyne 
Traffic Regulation (Consolidation) Order 2009 

(Noble Street and Sanderson Street, Elswick Variation) Order 2018 
 
The Council’s reasons for proposing to make the above Order are as follows:- 
 
Concerns have been raised regarding vehicles parking too close to entrances to 
businesses yards on Noble Street.  This is making manoeuvring into and out of 
premises difficult, especially for large delivery vehicles. 
 
It is therefore proposed to introduce double yellow line waiting restrictions on a 
section of Noble Street and Sanderson Street. 
 
 
 


